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December 2, 2020 

 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Attn:  Candace Sykora 

890 Spruce St. 

Baldwin, WI  54002 

 

SUBJECT: Change Order #9 

Norge Village Cleaners Site 

  720 Main Street, Menomonie, WI 

  BRRTS Project #02-17-552037 

 

Dear Ms. Sykora: 

 

The following change order has been prepared to request approval for additional costs associated with the ongoing 

remediation activities at the Norge Village Cleaners Site in Menomonie, WI. Case closure documents were 

submitted on October 29, 2020, reviewed by the WDNR and a Remaining Actions Needed for Case Closure letter 

was received on November 16, 2020. Cedar Corporation has prepared a Change Order #9 detailing the estimated 

cost and scope of work intended to meet the requirements of case closure as defined in the Remaining Actions 

Needed for Case Closure Letter.  

 

This Change Order #9 includes costs for monitoring well and SVE system well abandonment.  Generally, this cost 

includes additional materials and labor to complete the tasks. The tasks include: 

 

• Materials and labor for abandonment of monitoring wells (6).  

• Materials and labor for abandonment of SVE system wells (soil vents, 5).  

 

These costs have been incorporated and are included in the attached estimate (Form 4400-214D).  We anticipate 

these services can be provided for $2,207.60.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 715-235-9081 should you have any questions or comments regarding this 

request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

CEDAR CORPORATION 

 

Logan Seipel 

Environmental Specialist 

 

cc. Denny Bodoh  

 


